
By email to: 

 A1BirtleytoCoalHouse@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

4 February 2020 

Dear Sirs, 

Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent for the A1 
Birtley to Coal House Improvement Scheme 
Your reference: TR010031 

We enclose Written Representations submitted on behalf of Northern Gas Networks Limited (“NGN”). 
Please note that we due to the length of the Written Representations, we have provided a summary 
on the first page. 

I would be grateful if you could confirm receipt of this letter and its enclosures to 
rarmstrong@northerngas.co.uk. 

Yours Faithfully, 

Richard Armstrong 

In-House Solicitor  

Encl.  
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